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With reference to the -3 amendment to SB797 I would like to point out that this small 

change will allow the Oregon Film and Video office to continue to ensure that 

accounting standards are upheld in the reporting and auditing our office does while 

acknowledging the way payroll companies and CPAs operate in the creative 

production industry. By altering the wording in the statute from "must" to "may" and 

allowing our office to still have the ability to require a CPA on projects while not 

requiring it on all projects addresses this process issue. 

 


